
Wow, another busy week!  The last week before half term. Next week we will be “finishing up” all 

of our learning from the term.  We will be creating new Superheroes and cross-linking fruit and 

vegetables with healthy and non-healthy foods.  Our phonics next week are: th, z, ch, qu.  I will 

also video the last few sounds and if you are able to look at them over the holidays, it would be 

appreciated (we will learn them next half term!)  Our literacy and numeracy will be assessments – 

to see where your child is.  Remember, Friday is an INSET day. 

Things to remember: Forest School Thursday; please only bring in wet weather gear if the weather 

is wet!  We have no room at the moment to store it at school.  Also, if you have not signed up for 

Marvellous Me, please do so as soon as you can.  Have a lovely weekend. 

Well done for another great week Butterfly class. 

Next week: 

English: we will spend next week continuing to write sentences about autumn.  Our whole class 

guided reading book is Charlie Cook's Favourite Book by Julia Donaldson. 

Maths: we will be looking at our number bonds to 10. 

Science: we will consolidate our learning on materials. 

RE: we will think about whether we can suggest meanings for some images of God. 

Topic: we are thinking about what we have learnt about Columbus and Armstrong and their 

achievements. 

On Thursday we have a very special afternoon and the Friends have organised a party to 

welcome the new children to our school. 

Have a lovely weekend and hope to see some of you tomorrow at the 'Tidy Up’. 

Next week...... 

English 

Next week in English, we will be writing the ending to an advert called 'Space Monkey'.  We will be 

using our experience of descriptive writing to add detail to our writing.  We will then edit and 

improve our work. 

Maths 

In Maths next week, we will be securing our number bonds to 20, looking at related facts and then 

working on number bonds to 100.  We will use this knowledge to solve addition and subtraction 

problems.  

In Science we will be doing a fun, end of unit, materials quiz in teams!  We will also be creating a 

mind-map of what we have learnt about materials. 

In History we will be comparing Columbus and Armstrong, identifying similarities and differences 

about them.  We will also be creating a mind-map of what we have learnt about these explorers. 

In RE, we are going to explore Buddhism. 

Our book for class guided reading next week is 'Five Minutes' Peace' by Jill Murphy.  We will be 

delving deeper into the story with the help of our reading dogs.  


